
 
Goose Rocks Beach Advisory Committee 

Monday 
June 15 2015 

North Street Fire Station 
6:30 PM Meeting Agenda 

 
 Estimated 
 Allocation 
 Of Time 
 
6:30     Call to Order: Bob Sherman, Chairman - affirms quorum 
  
(5)  Secretary’s Report: Beth Ramsey –  

 Consider approval of minutes of May 19, 2015 meeting 
 

(5)       Open floor to questions and comments from guests attending meeting 
 
(5) Welcome to Russ Gorny as new member and congratulations to Richard Driver and 

Mike Weston for their re-election to the BAC.  Thanks to all three for serving on this 
Committee.  

 
(10) Conduct elections for new BAC leadership (Chair, Vice Chair, Secretary) for FY 2016  
 
(5) Report from Natural Resources Committee 
 1. Beach Clean-up programs 

2. Invasive Plants 
3. Endangered Species 

 
(15) Other sub-committees: reports, possible restructuring and 2015 committee 

assignments 
1. Communications 
2. Traffic and Safety 

 3. Dog Ordinance  
 
(10) Other BAC discussion topics and updates 
 1.  Back-lot Owners who have not signed BUA 
 
 (10)    Town Manager’s Report 
 
(10) For future BAC meetings, discuss dates, locations and guest speakers (suggested dates 

are open at the North Street Fire Station) 
 1.  July 13, 23 or 27 
 2. Aug 19, 24 or 24 
 3. September 14 or 21 
 
 7:45 Adjourn meeting 


